
   

Seghill First School 

Main Street North, Seghill 

Northumberland, NE23 7SB 

Tel: 0191 237 0419 Fax: 0191 237 3518 

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

10 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Summer term B after school FIRST LEGO League Club for children in Year 4 

I am delighted to announce that we have organised an after-school FIRST LEGO League Club for boys 

and girls in Year 4 for next half term.  The club will take place on Tuesday nights and will be provided by 

Mrs Kembrey using the FIRST LEGO League Explore resources. 

 

The FIRST LEGO League Explore is for children aged 6 to 10.  It introduces coding, design and real-world 

research, all whilst working as a team and having lots of fun.  The FIRST LEGO League challenge is called 

MASTERPIECE.  Children will learn about the role science, technology, engineering, and math (STEM) 

plays in the arts and will imagine and innovate new ways to create and communicate art across the 

globe.  

 

FIRST LEGO League Explore is non-competitive, but we have been invited to take part in a fantastic end-

of-season celebration festival where all the teams from schools come together and share their fantastic 

work with each other, as well as a team of reviewers. 

 

Two teams of 6 children will be chosen to attend the festival with children from other schools.  The 

teams will be chosen from the children who attend the club, based on their engagement and interest in 

the activities, as well as their behaviour. 

 

The festival will take place on Tuesday 09 July 2023 at the Village Hotel Newcastle during the morning.  

We will tell you more about this if your child is chosen to attend. 

 

FIRST LEGO League Club will take place after school from 3:15pm – 4:15pm.  It will start on Tuesday 04 

June 2023 and run for 5 weeks.  The dates are Tuesdays 04, 11, 18 and 25 June and Tuesday 02 July.   

Children must be collected at 4:15pm from the main entrance at the school office.   

 

The cost for your child to attend the club is £10.00.  If you would like your child to take part, please 

complete and return the reply slip to school and pay via School Gateway by Friday 24 May 2024. 

Please assume that your child does have a place unless we tell you otherwise. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Kembrey 

Computing lead 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk
https://goo.gl/maps/bo6TnQANcNxVzN9J6


   

 
Summer term B after school FIRST LEGO League Club for children in Year 4 

 

Child’s name 

 

 

Year 

 

4 

FIRST LEGO League club with Mrs Kembrey has 

been paid via School Gateway 

£10.00 

 

Medical conditions 

 

 

 

Medication 

 

 

 

Contact telephone number 

 

 

Signed 

 

 

Date 

 

 

 

I will arrange for my child to be collected from the school office at 4:15pm.  I understand that my child 

must be collected on time and will not be allowed to leave school without being collected by an adult 

known to staff who is at least 16 years old.  This applies to Year 4 children who are usually allowed to 

leave school without an adult at 3:15pm. 

 

Please pay £10 on School Gateway then complete and return this slip by Friday 24 May 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


